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Monday 22 April 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Food Hub 2:45pm 
 
Tuesday 23 April 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
 
Wednesday 24 April 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am                                                 
Hive Class Swimming Lessons PM 
 
Thursday 25 April 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Y6 Parents Meeting re SATs week:- 3pm in the hall 
 
Friday 26 April 
Breakfast Club 8:15-8:45am 
Reading and rewards Café 8:45am onwards 
Kixx Lunch Club  
KIXX PE for both classes  
 
Future Dates:  
Tuesday 30 April: Books and Games afterschool club  
Monday 6 May– Bank Holiday School Closed  
Monday 13 May– Y6 SATs Week  
Friday 24 May– School closes for the Half Term break 
Monday 3 June-INSET Day  school closed to pupils 
Tuesday 4 June– Pupils return to school after half term  
Monday 10 June– Road Safety Workshops in school      
Friday 21 June– Burrow Class trip to Gulliver’s Valley    

Parents can keep up to date with all that is happening in school via           
Class Dojo.  

Please don’t forget to regularly check  our website at www.mattersey.notts.sch.uk  
You can also sign up to an electronic version of this newsletter too! 

 Mattersey Primary 
School 

We All Matter at Mattersey 

Our whole school attendance for this week is 95.5%                                                                                       
Well done to Y3, Y4 and Y6 for 100% attendance. Please sup-

port your child to attend school every day. 
Every day matters. Every day counts!   

Dear Parents and families,                                                                           
Welcome back to the Summer term at Mattersey. We hope you have all 
had a fun-filled Easter break. It has been lovely to welcome the pupils 
back to school and hear what they have been getting up to over the 
holidays.  

We’ve had some work completed in school over the break, and want to 
say a big thank you to Mr Clarkson (Evolyn’s dad) for his hard work on 
our new fencing at the bottom of the field. 

It’s been a great first week of term, starting our new topics of learning 
and it has been wonderful to see our pupils curious and enthusiastic in 
their new learning.  

This is always an incredibly busy term in school as we approach the Y6 
SATS in May, and then pupils in Y4 take their multiplication check, and 
Y1/2 pupils are preparing for phonics assessments amongst all the other 
things that are going on in our busy school! Please support us by ensur-
ing your child is on time and attending school every day.  

We do hope you’ll be able to join us at our first Reading and Rewards 
Café next Friday (26th April) where we hope to share with you our love 
of reading, learning and pupil achievements with you.          

Best Wishes, Mrs Wilson 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                

  

 

 

W/C: 22nd April 

The Burrow: Let’s go on Safari 
The Burrow’s new topic takes them on safari 
to Africa with a Geography focus. Pupils have 
started learning all about Kenya and meeting 
the people, wildlife and landscapes. They’ve 
made their own ‘Let’s go Wild’ role play and 
built a Rondavel they can fit inside! In English 
they have been reading ‘Handa’s Surprise’ 
and enjoyed 
being Handa 
and carrying 
her fruit.  

The Hive: Ancient Greece  
The Hive’s new topic has a History focus as 
they learn all about the Ancient Greeks. Pupils 
have begun putting together timelines and 
understanding the start of this ancient civilisa-
tion. In Art they have begun researching and 
sketching different types of Ancient Greek vas-
es. The pupils created some 
wonderfully detailed sketches. 
In English, they have been read-
ing and enjoying Aesop’s Fables 
and are now creating their own 
versions.  


